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As we gear up for another 

school year, be sure to visit 

our website or Facebook 

page and take a look back 

at all the fun we had last 

year and get an idea of 

what you can expect this 

year. You can find us on 

Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram sharing 

highlights, updates, 

pictures, and more.  

  

  

Thank you to the Phil & 

Pat Willis Foundation for 

your generous gift of 

$5,000 to Energizing 

Education. We appreciate 

your support! 

Mornings are starting a little earlier 
and thatôs because weôre back to 
school! Last week school doors 
opened up and welcomed students 
back from their summer vacation. 
This summer Energizing Education 
was busy getting all of our ideas 
ready for our family nights that we 
have planned for this school year 
and recruiting to fill our Literacy 
Lounges with new faces to read 
with students. Last year had no 
shortage of fun and we think 
students and their families will have 
lots to look forward to this year as 
well.  
  
Our Literacy Lounge isnôt ready to 
open yet but the books, journals, 
and other supplies are all ready to 
go. In the upcoming month our 
Literacy Specialist will be training 
our new mentors and getting them 
ready to meet their students they 
will read with twice a week 
throughout the school year. If 
youôve ever thought about being a 

mentor with Energizing Education, 
make this year the year you sign up. 
Two times a week makes a huge 
impact that you may not realize. Itôs 
not just the reading, but itôs also the 
relationships formed and the 
confidence that grows with each 
reader from week to week.  
  
In addition to starting mentoring, we 
canôt wait for families to attend our 
first family night of the year which is 
a Scooby Doo Mystery Night on 
October 4th. Get ready to put your 
detective skills to the test and solve 
the ñwhodunnitò mystery of the night!  
  
Weôre looking forward to a fun year 
with Frost students and families!  

Energizing Education Prepares for Another School Year  

-NHR½  

Corner!  

This could be 

you!  

 

Sign up to be a 

mentor this 

school year!  

http://frost.jpsk12.org/


September is full of fun at the 

Jackson District Library. Join us 

for a Doc McStuffins party (ages 3

-8) on September 9th. Do you like 

fidget spinners? Do you want to 

learn to how to make your own? 

Join us at the Carnegie branch on 

September 23rd at 2 p.m. for a 

D.I.Y. Fidget Spinner program (ages 10-17). Both events 

require registration. For more information, please visit our 

website at www.myjdl.com or call 788-4087 (ext. 1331).  We 

hope to see you at JDL!  

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Lois Dunning at  
ldunning@uwjackson.org 

Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

Literacy Tip of the Month  

Incorporate reading based on 
your childôs interests. 

If they like cooking, have them read 

the directions while you're cooking. 
Are board games something your 

family enjoys? Have them read the 

directions to everyone before you 
start to play. Did you take a fun 

vacation this summer? Relive your 
memories by creating a scrapbook 

and have them write the captions 

under the photos.  

Follow Energizing 

Education  

This month Energizing Education staff 

participated in the United Way Day of 
Caring. We spent the morning at the 

Eastern Branch of the Jackson District 
Library helping to move and organize 

books and other supplies. The library 

staff was very friendly and we were 
glad to lift helping hands in the 

community.   

United Way Day of Caring  

Mentor training dates will be available soon.  

Check our website in the coming weeks.  

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/energizingeducationjackson/
https://twitter.com/EnergizingEdu
https://www.instagram.com/energizingeducation/

